
Stockholm, 26 March 2021 

 

As earlier communicated, it was decided that Christoffer Abramson would take over as 

CEO in conjunction with Catella’s Annual General Meeting May 25 and now the date is 

set to April 12.  

Mattias Brodin, who is appointed acting CFO, most recently comes from the position as 

Interim Group CFO för Transcendent Group (publ.) and previously corresponding 

positions at Estate Group Sverige och Apoteksgruppen. Mattias Brodin has extensive 

knowledge of various industries such as Real Estate, Industry, Logistics and Retail.   

 

Necessary approvals are required from the supervisory authority before access to both 

positions can take place.  

 

“The Board of Catella is very happy to appoint Mattias Brodin as acting CFO and in the 

same time be able to let Christoffer Abramson take over as CEO earlier than expected. 

Mattias has extensive financial expertise and a suitable background that match Catella’s 

need for development. It is positive for Catella that Christoffer now fully can focus on the 

company’s growth and organization as CEO” says Jan Roxendal, Chairman of the 

Catella board.  

 

 

 

 

 

christoffer.Abramson@catella.se 
 

 

This is information that Catella AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market 

Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the 

contact person set out above, at 08.00 a.m. CET on March 26, 2021. 
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